
June 13, 2014 
 

 
 
 
 
Mr. Robert E. Link, Manager 
Environmental, Safety, Health 
  and Licensing 
AREVA NP, Inc. 
2101 Horn Rapids Road 
Richland, WA  99354-5102 
 
SUBJECT: APPROVAL OF ANNUAL SUMMARY OF CHANGES AND INTEGRATED 

SAFETY ANALYSIS SUMMARY UPDATE (TECHNICAL ASSIGNMENT 
CONTROL NUMBER L33311) 

 
Dear Mr. Link: 
 
The U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission (NRC) staff reviewed AREVA NP, Inc.’s annual 
summary of changes submitted via letter dated January 27, 2013, which included a summary of 
plant changes for calendar year (CY) 2013 and Integrated Safety Analysis Annual Update, 
submitted under Title 10 of the Code of Federal Regulations (10 CFR) 70.72(d)(3). 
 
Our review has determined that the facility changes for CY 2013 were made in accordance with 
the requirements of 10 CFR 70.72, and did not identify any changes that would require prior 
NRC approval.  
 
Technical Assignment Control Number L33311 is considered CLOSED. 
 
In accordance with 10 CFR 2.39 of the NRC’s “Rules of Practice and Procedure,” a copy of this 
letter will be available electronically for public inspection in the NRC Public Document Room or 
from the Publicly Available Records component of NRC’s Agencywide Documents Access and 
Management System (ADAMS).  ADAMS is accessible from the NRC Web site at 
http://www.nrc.gov/reading-rm/adams.html (the Public Electronic Reading Room). 
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If you have any questions regarding this matter, please contact me at (301) 287-9068, or by  
e-mail at Marilyn.Diaz@NRC.gov. 
 
 
 Sincerely, 
 
 
  /RA/ 
 
       Marilyn Diaz, Project Manager 

Fuel Manufacturing Branch 
Division of Fuel Cycle Safety 
  and Safeguards 
Office of Nuclear Material Safety 

   and Safeguards 
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